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 RODEX ALL-WEATHER BLOCKS 1

With Cov-R-Tox(TM)

Encapsulated WARFARIN

KILLS RATS & MICE

DOMESTIC

GUARANTEE: 

Warfarin       0.025%

REG. NO. 23951 

PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

NET: 453.6 g or 340 g

HACCO, Inc. 
P.O. Box 7190 
Madison, WI 

53707

 DIRECTIONS FOR USE

FOR NORWAY AND ROOF RATS: Cut through cellophane and label and
break off the desired amount to be used. Assure an uninterrupted
supply of bait for a period of not less than 12 days and continue
baiting until all signs of feeding have stopped.

In moderately infested locations, at least 2 or more sections
(113 g per section) of this bar should be placed where rats feed,
water or travel: along walls, in corners, and concealed locations
where they can feed unobserved. Each location should contain
enough bait so that some will be left over the following morning.

Daily inspection is essential, especially in the first week, and
bait supplies must be replenished as often as necessary. Under
normal conditions, bait consumption will be light the 1st night,
much heavier the 2nd and 3rd night thereafter. A gradual tapering
off will occur as more and more rodents perish. When no bait is
being eaten (between 10 - 14 days) and signs of rodent activity



have disappeared, it may be assumed that the rats in the
particular location have been controlled.

FOR HOUSE MICE: Break a bar section into 4 pieces (28 g per
piece) and place where mice or signs of mice have been seen. Bait
stations at intervals of 2.5 - 3 meters are recommended. Assure
an uninterrupted supply of bait for a period of not less than 15
days.

PRECAUTIONS

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN, PETS, DOMESTIC ANIMALS and
WILDLIFE. Do not expose these bait bars in areas accessible to
children, dogs, domestic animals and wildlife except when
enclosed within a tamper-resistant bait box. Keep away from feed
or food stuffs. Do not get in eyes, on skin or on clothing. Wash
arms, hands and face with soap and water after handling and
before eating and smoking. Keep out of lakes, streams or ponds.

FIRST AID

RODEX All-Weather Blocks 1 contains as its active ingredient an
anti-coagulant chemical which, if taken accidentally by humans,
domestic animals or pets, may reduce the clotting ability of the
blood and internal haemorrhage may result. If in eyes, flush with
water for 15 minutes. If on skin, wash with soap and water. If
swallowed, give patient 1-2 glasses of water and induce vomiting
by touching back of the throat with a finger or blunt object. 
Repeat until vomit fluid is clear. Do not give anything by mouth
to an unconscious person. Call a Physician or Poison Control
Center immediately.

TOXICOLOGY

Vitamin K  in the form of intravenous, intramuscular or1

subcutaneous injections, or by oral ingestion are suggested
remedial treatments for anticoagulant poisoning. The severity of
the case measured by establishing prolonged prothrombin times
(P.T.) will determine appropriate therapy. Monitoring P.T. will
indicate the necessity of repeated treatments.

DISPOSAL: Do not reuse container. Wrap and dispose of with
household garbage. RODENT DISPOSAL: Dispose of dead rodents in
garbage or by burying.

NOTICE TO BUYER: Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms
set out in the label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes the
risk to persons or property arising from the use or handling of
this product and accepts the product on that condition.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.

+))


